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ALA sent a legislative alert regarding today’s Institute of Museum and Library Services’ 

Congressional briefing on how libraries support workforce development requesting that we 

email our U.S. Representatives asking that their offices send staffers to this briefing.  

 

According the email: “This briefing will illustrate the work libraries do to support workforce 

development and meet community employment needs in rural, urban and suburban areas 

nationwide.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


